
2003 mainstem comment 
[received handwritten response, so some interpretation may be incorrect due 
to legibility of the original copy] 

John R. Swanson 
3400 Edmund Blvd. 
Minneapolis, MN 55406 

July 2001 

Dear Sirs: 

Please accept my following comment concerning the Council's Columbia River 
Basin Fish and Wildlife Program. 

I urge that all streams be restored to a natural environment and to repair and 
restore all salmon habitat areas with a complete watershed preservation 
program to establish major areas as fish, wildlife, plan and habitat preserves 
and to remove/obliterate this basin's dams. 

Sincerley, 

John R. Swanson 

 

 


